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Technical Rules Bulletin 2017-009 

Helmet Height Enforcement 
 

Per 15.2.2 of the FIA Formula 4 Technical regulations, the driver’s helmet must be at least 
70mm below a line between the main rollover structure and the secondary rollover structure just 
forward of the steering wheel.  The Technical Staff uses a template to check this rule. 

 

Currently, we make this check either at the beginning of the season or before a new driver’s first 
race. 

 

Beginning at the final race this year (October COTA), we will use the template to check selected 
drivers on the pre-grid before official practice sessions, qualifying, or races.  We will select the 
drivers to be checked based on a visual assessment of a high helmet. 

 

NOTE – Any driver found with a helmet that violates the template will not be permitted to 
participate in the session. 

 

If there is any question at all about the legality of any driver’s helmet height, please visit Tech 
this weekend. 
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